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Laurie Hodson

From: codybarrsplumbing@yahoo.com
Sent: Tuesday, December 18, 2012 10:13 AM
To: Laurie Hodson
Subject: Re: Neeley permit

Please take barrs plumbings name off ofthis permit we are not doing this job

Thank you

Cody Barrs
Sentfrom my Verizon Wireless 4G LTE DROID

Laurie Hodson <laurie hodson{@columbiacountyfla.com> wrote:

Permit number 30616, Neeley permit on Blackberry Circle.

Barrs Plumbing is listed as the plumber of record.
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